
I am happy to announce that News Director position has officially been 
filled.  I am thrilled to report that Chris Best , currently with WMC Action 
News 5 in Memphis TN has accepted our job offer and will officially start 
here Monday January 16th.  Chris brings with him large market news 
experience, metered market and digital experience as well as having a 
track record for improving news content while helping news room staffs 
become better at what they do. 

Chris is a proud graduate of the University of Missouri School of 
Journalism. He’s an Emmy winning Journalist. He has been awarded the 
Edward R. Murrow award twice, for breaking news and Overall Excellence. 
His experience ranges from small market Missouri to two top ten markets in 
Texas. 

Chris is married with four kids. When he’s not working you can find him 
spending time with his large family. 

When he arrives, please take the time to say hello and make him feel 
welcome. 
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